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Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 

From: Shanny Hill <shanny@tdaglobalcycling.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 22, 2016 8:29 AM 
To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor 

McMahon; Councillor Perruzza; Councillor Moeser; Councillor Lee; Councillor Holyday 
Cc: CC:; Mayor Tory 
Subject: PW12.1 - I support the Bloor Bike Pilot 

Hello Jaye, Mary-Margaret, Stephen, Chin, Ron, and Anthony,  

Good luck with your meetings on the Bloor bike lane pilot project. I have faith that the committee sees the 
major benefits for cyclists, and drivers, but more importantly for the businesses (more on that here).along this 
corridor.  

I am a road user of this area of Bloor and very familiar with it having lived for 5 years in that neighbourhood. I 
ride my bike, drive my car, and walk along the sidewalks. As anyone who has lived along here knows, cycling 
has always been a big part of the transportation choices that people make. Its time to give them the safe space 
that they need. 

Thanks for listening and I wish you all the best with your discussions concerning this topic.  
Shanny 
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